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From late February into 

mid March, several 

enhancements to the 

hydrology program are 

planned. Two new sites will 

begin receiving river 

forecast services in South 

Central Georgia in the 

Withlacoochee Basin. 

Flood stages will also be 

slightly modified at these 

locations to address recent 

feedback from local 

emergency management. 

In the Florida Panhandle, extensive reviews have been completed of past flood 

events and the results of these studies are being applied to the Chipola River at 

Marianna and the Choctawhatchee River at Bruce. These flood stage 

improvements are designed to better communicate the level of impact from future 

river floods. 

Looking for more information on these changes, view our public notifications of 

these changes at the links below: 

Chipola River at Marianna 

Little River near Hahira 

Withlacoochee River near Quitman 

Choctawhatchee River at Bruce 
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